DEPARTMENT OF INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS
THE UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA
LOS ANGELES

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR March 21,1940

Mr. Forrest Allen,

Manager, N.C.A.A. Basketball Tournament,
Municipal Auditorium,
Kansas City, Mo.

Dear Mr. Allen:

1 have mailed you two pictures of Mr. Barry which
1 hope will be what you want. The letter Jjust arrived

today lnasmuch as it was sent to Berkeley, California,
and 1t was then forwarded to Los Angeles.

With very kindest regards and best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

K00 R ™

W,0.Hunter, Director



